MINUTES OF BIDGEE HAVEN HOSTEL COMMITTEE HELD ON 9TH OCTOBER 2017 COMMENCING AT
5.10PM

BIDGEE HAVEN HOSTEL — 9 October 2017 at Bidgee Haven Hostel commencing at 5.10 pm

PRESENT: Mia Zaffina (Chair), Helen Edmonds, Cheryl McFarland, Simon Coelli, Tony Conway, Peter Lawler,
Beverly Purtill, Cr O’Halloran, Barry Hodgson, Cr German Urgarte.

APOLOGIES: Charmaine Murfet Director Corporate and Community Development.

Chair suggested we wait for the General Manager’s to attend the meeting pursuant to an email sent on 22
September by DDCD to the Chair stating “Aaron has also indicated he will attending the meetings in lieu of
myself (bogged down with financial statements and other work at the moment).....”

Cr O’Haloran informed the Committee that the General Manager was not at work today.

Peter Lawler said that there was no point continuing the meeting without the General Manager being
present.

Peter Lawler moved that the Committee meeting be adjourned to Thursday 12 October 2017 commencing
5.00 pm and seeking the General Manager and or the Director Corporate & Community Development’s
attendance.

Second: Tony Conway

Carried



